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ATTENTION:  340B HOSPITALS AND FREESTANDING CLINICS 

 
REMINDER:  BILLING INSTRUCTIONS FOR 340B DRUG CLAIMS 

 

The NYS Medicaid program uses HRSA's Medicaid Exclusion File to identify 340B 
claims from 340B providers that must be removed from the rebate stream, thereby 
avoiding duplicate discounts.   

However, additional identifiers are required at the claim submission level for ALL 
340B drug claims, both Fee-for-Service and Managed Care. 
 
340B claims submitted in 837I or 837P format must include a UD modifier.  Inclusion 
of the UD modifier helps to avoid duplicate discounts on 340B Medicaid claims. 

 
Medicaid 340B policy questions should be sent via e-mail to PPNO@health.ny.gov   
 
Billing questions should be directed to the eMedNY Call Center at (800) 343-9000. 
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